Dear GEAA members and friends.

GEAA member groups have lots going on during the remainder of February and March.

Check out the <u>great stuff to be auctioned off by San Marcos River Foundation</u> at their <u>Annual Membership Meeting/Party</u> this Saturday, February 18th. You can bid on-line anytime!

The San Antonio Audubon has a <u>full schedule of birdwatching field trips</u> in San Antonio and throughout Texas this spring.

Likewise, Friends of Government Canyon has a <u>full schedule of fun ways to explore the Canyon</u>, including a Haiku Hike held the First Sunday of each month that combines immersion in nature with creative writing.

Learn how to attract birds, harvest rainwater, plant vegetables, and more at Boerne's <u>Cibolo Nature Center workshops</u>. And, don't miss their 22nd Annual Mostly Native Plant Sale on April 7th at the Kendall County Fair Grounds.

Run for a good cause with other GEAA members at Water Aid TSU Chapter's <u>World Walks for</u> Water 5k and fun run on March 24th in San Marcos.

Join GEAA members in San Antonio at the <u>16th Annual Cesar Chavez March</u> on March 31st. (We'll be the ones with the GEAA banner)

And, mark you calendars for <u>Leon Springs Night</u> on April 20th at the Leon Springs Dancehall for live music, locally famous foods and brewed and vinted beverages - plus a visit from the Court of Rey Feo. If you want to exhibit or be a vendor, contact our friends at the <u>Leon Springs Business Council</u>.

This is just a small sample of what's up with <u>GEAA member groups</u> this spring. Thanks to the recent rains, the Hill Country should be lovely. Here's to getting out to enjoy it!

Annalisa Peace Executive Director www.AquiferAlliance.org